Betreff: new OD

Datum: Tue, 5 Oct 1999 08:33:56 +0100

- Shrew Cut Shied

Von: "Espen Lynne Amundsen" <ela@tbl.no> An: "IVTO v." <daniel.sommer@ivto.com>

Daniel,

Our official delegate, Ivar M. Flatlie is retiring and this will be his last competition as OD. It would be nice if the administrative committee could acknowledge his work for many years, he has been with our organisation since our first competition in 1991.

Our new OD will be Mrs. Thordis Eriksen, she is the director of the Vocational training council of Oslo city. She will be present at the meetings for OD. Thank you very much!

Espen

Amé Brisslicen -> Evermipera